10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

17 February 1990

ANGLO-ITALIAN SUMMIT: INTERPRETER

Thank you for your letter of 16 February suggesting
Mrs. Perrini as interpreter for the Anglo-Italian Summit. She
sounds well qualified, and I should be grateful if you would
arrange for her to attend. She will not be the only lady present
who (in your own words) is "in her sixties but still alert"(!)

C.D. POWELL

Richard Gozney, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




